
 

    

     

 

 

 
                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
     Boldog Uj Evet- Happy New Year 
 

A new year has arrived and it is time 
to pay our dues for 2023.  
 Our dues allow the club to provide 
our monthly entrée, beverages and 
paper products for each meeting and 

the startup money for publicity, our 
dinner dance, cabbage role dinner, 
Gulyas Dinner along with supporting 
Hungarian Scholarship and other 
worthwhile causes. 

 
 

 Sept 9 and Gulyas Dinner in Oct. as wel 
 
 If you have not yet paid your $20 for 
dues, please send your check to 
Magyar Club of Dayton  P.O. Box 63 
Englewood, OH 45322 
Make checks payable to Magyar Club 
of Dayton. Please do this as soon as 
possible so we can print new 
membership directories. 
**New Members that Joined at the 
Bacon Fry, Gulyas Dinner or joined by 
mail in November or December  the 
money you paid covers the 2023 
membership dues.** 
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We hope you had a wonderful 

Christmas season. For those of you that 

were able to join us at the Christmas 

Dinner at Presidential Banquet Center  

we were happy to see you.  

We wish you a very happy and healthy 

New Year and we hope to see often in 

2023 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sunshine Committee  
Please contact Irene  Heckman if you know of a Club 
Member that is ill, in the hospital, having surgery 
or had a loss in the family. 

Winter/ Spring 2023 

If you have not received your Club 
directory please ask for one at the next 

meeting. Our Secretary Eva will have 
them.  Her email is 

Eva.lazear@gmail.com 

 

Membership dues must be in by the 25th 

so we can publish a new membership 

book. Be sure if you have new contact 

information please call or email an 

officer before the end of this month. 

February Meeting 
5th  1 pm 

McAuley Hall 

**** As the year begins we are in need 
of volunteers to prepare the entrée 
for the meetings.  The Club will 
reimburse the cost..please sign up!** 


